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20th September 2017

Welcome back to the new term.

The children look very smart in
their uniforms and prepared for
the year ahead of them.

Any questions, please do come
into school and see us.

SWIMMING

Swimming for the AutumnTerm will end on
Monday 27th November and begin again

for the Spring Term on Monday 8th January.

Swimming will take place at Ross Pool on a
Monday afternoon.

The cost for swimming will be £3.00 per
child each week.

The use of swimming hats is compulsory. If
your child has a verrucae, then they will
need to cover it with a verrucae gel, or a
verrucae sock, before they are able to
swim. All earrings are to be taken out be-
fore swimming.

BREAKFAST CLUB

The Breakfast Club is available everyday
from 8.00am at a cost of £2.00 per pupil
each day. Please book in your child in ad-
vance for the Breakfast Club, as it will not
run every day unless there are children
booked in.

Thank You

We would like to thank every-
one who has helped in school
and donated gifts to raffles
and other events throughout
the school year. Every contri-
bution, no matter how small,
brings our school community
together to provide a wide
range of extra opportunities
for all our children

AFTERSCHOOL CLUBS

Afterschool clubs run by teachers will take
place on Monday, Wednesday, Thursday
and Friday from 3.15 to 4.15pm. Please
can you pick up your child promptly at
4.15pm.

Clubs will finish for the Autumn Term week
commencing 27th Novermber.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Open Morning —Tuesday 10th October
9.00 to 11.30am

Parents Evening—Thursday 2nd Novem-
ber 3.30pm

Harvest Assembly—Tuesday 17th Octo-
ber at 2.30pm

Christmas Performance—Thursday 7th
December 6.00pm

Christmas Carols Celebration Assembly—
Friday 15th December at 1.00pm

Half Term

Monday 23rd October to
Friday 27th October

END OF TERM

Friday 15th December
Finish at 2.00pm
SPRING TERM BEGINS

Wednesday 3rd January 2018

Important information

Please can we ask that children do not bring in games,
toys or sports equipment from home for use at play-
times. This follows a number of incidents where chil-
dren’s personal belongings have been lost, broken or
given away which has resulted in unnecessary upset. If
there is a special item which they wish to show their

class members, this will need to be arranged with the
class teacher.
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